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Jan. 24, 2020 

 

NIGHTLY LANE CLOSURES COMING TO I-64 WEST AND BIG 
BETHEL ROAD DURING OVERPASS BRIDGE MAINTENANCE 

 

HAMPTON - Starting as early as Friday, Jan. 24 and continuing until early next week, the 
Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) will begin bridge maintenance work on the Big 
Bethel Road overpass on I-64 in the City of Hampton, requiring nightly lane closures to allow 
crews to safely perform the bridge maintenance, while lessening the impact to the traveling 
public. 
 
Motorists traveling on I-64 westbound will encounter single or double-lane closures nightly 
beginning after Hampton Roads Center Parkway (mile marker 262) through the Big Bethel Road 
overpass (mile marker 260.5), from 7 p.m. to 5 a.m. 
 
The bridge maintenance will also require a single-lane closure southbound on Big Bethel Road 
nightly between the hours of 7 p.m. and 5 a.m. 
 
All work is dependent on favorable weather conditions. 
 
Motorists traveling through the area are encouraged to slow down and be mindful of VDOT 
crews. 
 
For additional travel alerts, motorists are encouraged to follow @VaDOTHR on Twitter, visit 
511virginia.org, call 511, or download the free Virginia 511 mobile app.  
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